
This proposed legislation seeks to target law abiding firearms owners for anticipated actions of criminals.  Telling people what they 
should or shouldn't do in their own homes is an extreme invasion of personal freedom.  This purposed legislation will have little 
effect on gun violence for the sole fact that lawful gun owners are rarely the perpetrators of such gun violence.  It is no different than 
someone breaking into your house and stealing a knife or hammer and committing a horrible crime and the homeowner who’s 
property was violated would be responsible for such a crime.  This bill should not even be entertained.  


